
 
 
 
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

 

FOR:  Professional Health Sciences Committee 

 

DATE: 26 February 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Revise the Grading Basis for the College of Pharmacy 

 

 

At its meeting on February 20, 2019, the Professional Health Sciences Committee (PHSC) 

approved a proposal from the College of Pharmacy to revise the grading basis used for the 

professional courses offered under PHARDSCI and PHARMACY. 

 

Prior to fall 2012, the College of Pharmacy proposed a new grading basis of H, S, F which was 

approved and which was to be used for all professional courses.  Since that time, there has been 

recognition that some courses are more appropriately graded S, F, without the possible “Honors” 

grade.  

 

The exhibits reviewed by the committee are attached, and the Professional Health Sciences 

Major Change Bulletin no. 3 presents several of the courses that show this grade change. 

 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2019. 

 


